
 

KEEP NORTH RICHLAND HILLS BEAUTIFUL 
MEMORANDUM 

 
FROM: The Neighborhood Services 

Department 
DATE: November 16, 2021 

SUBJECT: Review and Discuss the Green Campus Award Program Applications 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Services 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
This item allows for the opportunity to review and discuss the applications received for 
the Green Campus Awards Program. 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
This program is designed to reward schools that already provide environmental 
education programs and to encourage others to participate. It serves to educate and 
motivate both students and faculty towards positive attitudes and behavior concerning 
solid waste disposal, and to instill in them a sense of personal pride and appreciation for 
the beautification of school property. Application to become a Green Campus must be 
done yearly.  


